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CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

RE: 2023 Regional Street Renewal Program – Dakota Street, Bishop Grandin Boulevard to St. 
Mary’s Road 

 
 
Construction will soon begin on Dakota Street from Bishop Grandin Boulevard to St. Mary’s Road. 
 
Construction start:  Week of August 8, 2023 
Duration:   Approximately 10 weeks 

 
Work on Dakota Street will include: 

• Concrete joint and slab repairs of the existing roadway 

• Curb renewal 

• Placement of a new asphalt overlay 

• Renewal of existing sidewalks/multi-use paths 

• Boulevard grading 
 

During construction:  

• Dakota Street will remain open with one lane of traffic in each direction 
o Turning movements may be restricted 

• Transit service will be maintained 

• Access to business/residences will be maintained as much as possible 
o We will communicate when closures are necessary 

 
We recognize this project will cause some inconvenience and apologize for the disruption.  

 
Please contact us at 204-977-8370 or email rbruce@morrisonhershfield.com if you have: 

• Questions or concerns about the project 

• Requirements for large trucks to access your property 

• Ability to close your approaches for the project duration 

• Accessibility needs 

 
We appreciate your patience during construction and look forward to the newly rehabilitated roadway in 2023.  
 
Sincerely, 
Morrison Hershfield Limited 

 
 
 
 
 
Ron Bruce, P. Eng. 
Contract Administrator  
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Cc: Naveed Haider – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department 
Julie Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Communications 
Public Works Admin – City of Winnipeg  

 Councillor Brian Mayes – St. Vital 
 311 Winnipeg 


